
NOTICE 

NOTICE AMENDMENT 

BUDGET WORKSHOP 

WASHINGTON BOROUGH 

 

NOTICE-The Governing Body of the Borough of Washington, County of Warren, State of New 

Jersey hereby amends the notice cancelling previous dates regarding budget workshop meetings 

and now will be holding a budget meeting on the following date: 

 

March 30 2024 (Saturday) starting at 9am . The meeting will be held at the Washington Borough 

Municipal Building in the fire hall, located at 100 Belvidere Avenue; Washington, New Jersey 

for discussions of the 2024 Budget.  Formal action may or may not be taken. 

 

March 20, 2024  6-8 pm cancelled 

March 21, 2024 6-8pm cancelled 

 

 
Laurie A. Courter, RMC 

Borough Clerk 

 


